
Indiana State University Chapter of the 

American Chemical Society Student Affiliates

Minutes of Meeting #3

October 25, 2007

Time: 5:30 p.m.

Place: Science 022

Officers: R. Chase (President), A. Melberg (Vice-President), M. Schulte
(Secretary), R. Galloway (Treasurer), M. Updike (Social Coordinator), L. 
Rosenhein (Faculty Advisor)

Total Members in attendance: 17

1. T-shirts

The T-shirt design has been finalized, and we will be putting in the order 
very soon.  Please see an officer if you have not ordered your shirt already; we 
are asking for $5 of the cost up front because we have had problems in past 
years of people ordering their shirts and then never picking them up or paying for 
them.  The total cost of the shirt will be $8.  We also have a few of last year’s 
shirts left over; see an officer to purchase one of these for $3. 

2. Dues

           When you order and pre-pay for your shirt, consider paying your dues at 
the same time!  Remember, the more dues we get, the more times we can have 
food and other fun stuff at meetings.  Pay Ryan Galloway or any other officer.  
Dues are $7 for the entire year.

3. Jam the Bus

The ISU Union Board is sponsoring Jam the Bus, a canned food drive to 
benefit needy families in the Wabash Valley.  We will be collecting cans until 
November 7, when the cans are due.  Please consider bringing in a few canned 
or other non-perishable items to help out local families during the Thanksgiving 
and Christmas seasons.  Also, the student organization that donates the most 
cans gets a prize!  Bring your cans to the office and place them in the large bin.

4. Relay for Life



The Vigo County College Relay for Life will be held in late April.  We need 
to start thinking about whether or not we would like to form a team for this event.  
More information will be coming later, but let an officer know if you are really 
interested in being on the team, or especially if you would like to serve as the 
team captain.

5. Kids & Chemistry

The next Kids & Chemistry will be held Saturday, November 3.  We have a 
couple of people signed up but would like to find more.  Also, we still need an 
idea for an experiment.  If you are willing to help or know of a good experiment, 
see an officer. 

6. Speaker

After the next regular meeting (November 8), we will be hosting a speaker 
from a local plastics corporation.  Shawn Lucas is an ISU chemistry alum who 
will talk about how his ISU education prepared him for a career in industry, and 
he will give a perspective of someone who worked for a few years and then went 
to graduate school.  Please try to attend Shawn’s talk (there will be food!).
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